Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Everhart, Harley <heverhart@akaenergy.com>
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2016 2:16 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Busch, Greg; Prentiss, John

Subject: Re: OCD_2RP-3210_Remediation Plan_1.7.16
Mike,

Rocky Peak (contractor) will be at the Abo 16" Inlet Monday 11th, to complete the remediation project. Emergencies
and weather conditions will take precedence.

Thanks,
Harley
Sent from my iPhone

OnJan 7, 2016, at 2:41 PM, Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> wrote:

Harley,

Your proposal for remediation at this site is approved. Please advise once remedial activities have been
scheduled.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human
health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for
compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Everhart, Harley [mailto:heverhart@akaenergy.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 10:50 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Busch, Greg; Prentiss, John

Subject: RE: OCD_2RP-3210_Remediation Plan_1.7.16

Hello Mike,



RP #, 2RP-3210
Current Remediation Plan,

| concur with you on the site ranking a zero. Frontier believes the removal of the natural caliche barrier
from this site would not be practicable. Additionally, Frontier feels that this area would not pose any risk
to fresh water, public health, or to the environment. Thus, Frontier would like to follow your
recommendations by placing a 20mil liner over the entire site. This entails, laying the liner on top of this
natural caliche barrier which is ~3’ under the areas natural surface soil and one foot under the newly
replace pipeline. Continuing by replacing the entire area with clean soil and seeding the area
accordingly. Upon completion, Frontier will send all supporting documentation with the reference #
2RP-3210 which was provided by you on 1/7/2016.

Thanks,
Harley Everhart

Respectfully,

EH&S Cofnpliance

(575) 677-5140 - Direct
(575) 513-4922 - Cell
(575) 676-2401 - Fax
heverhart@akaenergy.com
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only by the person or
entity to which it is addressed. Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless you are the intended addressee.
If you have received this communication in error, please permanently delete and call (575) 677-5140 immediately and ask to speak
to the sender of this communication. Also, please notify immediately via email that you have received this message in error.



